
 

 

 

Announcement on the Use of FX Hedging 

 

Aberdeen Asset Management (Thailand) Limited as the founder and manager of the abrdn China 

Next Generation Fund (ABCNEXT-M) would like to announce that the fund manager has considered 

the necessity to employ the FX hedging for the Fund due to its investment in units of a foreign fund 

which may have impact from foreign exchange rate and decided to implement the FX hedging tool to 

mitigate such risk. The Fund will employ the FX hedging on and from the Fund’s registration date. 

 

Announced on 6 September 2022   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


